CONGR

State and local governments have increased attacks against transgender people, often targeting the lives
and welfare of children. In addition to cruel legislation, politicians continue to increase vicious rhetoric,
putting real people at risk as threats and rates of violence against transgender people continue to
increase.

| urge you to support the Transgender Bill of Rights resolution (H.Res.269/S.R.144) which sets out a
comprehensive framework for protecting the rights of transgender and nonbinary people. The resolution
urges action to:

- Ensure transgender and nonbinary people have equal access to services and public

accommodations

- Recognize the right to bodily autonomy and ethical healthcare

- Promote the safety of trans and nonbinary people

- Enforce the civil rights of transgender people.
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Mail petitions to: Amnesty International USA, Attn: GSI Program, 1150 18" St. NE, Ste 550, Washington, DC 20036



